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December 13, 1979

Mr. William A. Nixon
Uranium Process Licensing Section
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
United States Nucular Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Kerr-McGee Chemical Cc:poration

Dear Mr. Nixon:

We are in receipt of a copy of the letter sent to
Mr. Denny, Project Manager, Kerr-McGee Center of this
past November with the enclosed comments prepared by
various organizations for the stabilization plan of the
West Chicago site.'

The purpose of this letter is to request that you
include our expert on the distribution list. His address
is as follows:

Dr. Eli A. Port
Radiatien Safety Services, Inc.
827 Simpson Street
Evanston, Illinois 60201

Mr.-Port will be providing the City of West Chicago
with technical assistance in evaluating the decommissioning
process and we would much appreciate your including his name
on the distribution list so that he can keep current with
the comments and activities of the various agencies
and organizations that are involved in this matter.

Sincerely, c
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William L. Guild
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